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        Chief’s Corner 
“March has continued to test the resources of the Barrington Police Department. Two more cruisers were 
placed out of service as a result of calls for service. Unit 2 was shot several times during a critical incident 

on Cortland Way. The second cruiser, Unit 3, was ruled a total loss due to being struck head on when a 
suspect tried to flee police after striking an officer with his vehicle. Thankfully, no police officers were 

injured during these encounters.  March also saw BPD conducting a hiring process to replace Ofc. 
Seawards. We hope that April brings better news and look forward to continuing to serve the community 

of Barrington. As always, if anyone has any questions, comments or concerns please reach out.” 
 – Chief George Joy 

*Calls for Service: 
Motor Vehicle Stops 
Business Checks/Directed Patrols 
Suspicious Activity Calls 
Accidents 
Business Alarms 
Welfare Checks 
Warrants 
Other 
SWAT Callouts 
*Including but not limited to those listed. 

257 
200 
25 
15 
17 
16 
11 
430 
1 

Arrests: 
Motor Vehicle 
Protective Custody 
DUI 
Warrants 
Drugs 
Sex Crimes 
Domestic Violence 

9 
4 
10 
4 
2 
1 
1 

*Including but not limited to those listed. 


